
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 November 2024 
 
 
Dear families,  
 

Cycle 1 Reports and Consultations 
 
We have shared attainment reports for all children in Year 1 to Year 6 via MCAS and email today. The report gives 
an indication of your child’s current attainment and provides an insight into the average grades for their cohort.  
 
Children in Year 1 only have a writing grade as we do not begin formal testing until the Spring term for this year 
group.  
 
There are no formal tests in Nursery or Reception at any point during the year. Teachers will describe how children 
have settled and are learning during consultation appointments.   
 
All parents and carers will have an opportunity to speak to the class teachers and discuss any reports further on 
Monday 25 November or Monday 2 December. Appointments are now confirmed and times for appointments on 
Monday 25 November have been sent home via a slip in your child’s book bag. Timings for Monday 2 December 
will be sent home early next week. We are aiming to speak to 100% of our parents - please do attend or be ready 
with your phone at your chosen time slot! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Rebecca Greenwood 
Principal 
 


